NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

Unified School District No. 259, Sedgwick County, Kansas intends to issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to interested General Contractors for Construction Manager At-Risk services for East High School Science Wing.  The proposed project is intended to be renovation type.
A formal RFQ will be available on Tuesday, January 4, 2022. Firms interested in submitting an RFQ must be registered with the districts’ purchasing Oracle system. To obtain instructions for registration contact Rachelle Scharnhorst / Administrative Assistant / Operations Division / Wichita, KS USD 259 Email: rscharnhorst@usd259   Responses to the RFQ will be due on or before Monday, January 17, 2022, 12:00pm CST to be eligible for further consideration.
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